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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Lafayette Utilities System Has Lifted the Boil Water Advisory Notification           

In the Area of North of I-10 
  

Lafayette, LA (February 21, 2021) - Lafayette Utilities System (LUS) has lifted the Boil 
Water Advisory for residents and businesses in the areas north of I-10, south of 
Gendarme Road, west of Wilderness Trail and east of Janvier Road.  
  
Water samples collected by LUS under the guidance of the Louisiana Department of 
Health-Office of Public Health have been cleared.  
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